
Please

Address reply to

the warden.

THE WARDEN’S LODGINGS, 
NEW COLLEGE,

OXFORD.

October 21st, 1933.

My dear Principal,

I am much obliged to you for your full and

considerate reply to our invitation to McGill University to |

take a part in the great History of Parliament, which is being J 

planned out on this side of the water. I am, of course, 

sorry that the University feels itself unable to co-operate,

but your reasons are so cogent that I am sure nobody interested 

in the project here will feel that you have any other 

open to you at the moment but to decline, 

how far the Editors may find it possible to postpone the 

section of the History which was hypothetically allotted to 

McGill in the hope that at some future date you may be able 

to co-operate, but I am sure that, if possible, this would 

be their desire.

course

I do not know

Yours sincerely,

Tz-i.yV <L
The Principal, 
McGill University, 
Montreal, Canada.

To Dean MavKay -

Please note and return.

D. McM.
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